March 8, 2021

Notice of Cancellation
for
Managed Internal Broadband Services and
Basic Maintenance for
Pikes Peak Library District
RFP 520-21-02

The Pikes Peak Library District has decided to cancel RFP 520-21-02 for Managed Internal Broadband
Services. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.



